
Do Not Flush…
•	 Antibacterial wipes - they harm the aquatic environment and block sewer 	
	 lines, pumps and other facilities - Put antibacterial wipes in the trash!
•	 “Flushable” diapers - they get stuck on roots that have infiltrated  
	 sewer lines. Put disposable diapers in the trash!
•	 Plastics or cellophane - Put them in the trash!
•	 Toxic chemicals, pesticides, or paints - Take them to a household  
	 hazardous waste facility.
•	 Pharmaceuticals - Find an authorized disposal site.
•	 Cigarettes or matches. Use an ashtray.

What Not to Flush Your toilet is not a trash can.  

Phelps Road Sewer Trunk Line
We began construction on the Phelps Road sewer Trunk Line Project in early August  

2019 and completed the project last month. This completes our efforts to upgrade  

hydraulic efficiencies in our system, remove infrastructure out of the Storke Wetland  

environmentally sensitive habitat and returns the habitat to its native state.
 

On behalf of our Board of Directors and staff, we’d like to thank our customers and those 

who may have been inconvenienced by the construction of this important project for  

your patience and understanding. We hope you appreciate the necessity of continuing to 

maintain our system and the benefits that this project will provide by reducing  the  

likelihood of sewer spills, improving the long term reliability of the system and providing 

protection to the environment and our surrounding sensitive habitats.

Fall 2020

If you are caught short due to toilet paper being scarce, and find yourself using wipes, paper towels, etc...please throw 
them away. Do not flush them or you may experience plumbing back-ups.



Since the beginning of the pandemic, our District has  

been focused on making sure your sewer system continues  

to operate without incident while keeping our staff, and  

customers safe and healthy. To that end, until further 

notice, the District office is currently closed to the public.   

As always, we are available via email or phone. If you  

require an office visit please call our office to schedule  

an appointment.

 

Thank you for your continued support,

Sincerely,

Mark Nation

General Manager/Superintendent

Goleta West Sanitary District Contact information:

Direct Office Line: (805) 968-2617 Email: info@GoletaWest.org
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